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Sent via email to share@bayareaolderadults.org 

 
October 20, 2021 
 
 
Dr. Anne Ferguson 
Executive Director 
Bay Area Older Adults 
4750 Almaden Expressway, Suite 124-125 
San Jose, CA  95118 
 
 
SUBJECT: FY 21 A2 Mini-Grant Agreement A4555R between the Santa Clara Valley Water 

District (Valley Water) and Bay Area Older Adults for the Water Conservation 
Workshop Series for the Older Adult Community Project 

 
Dear Dr. Anne, 
 
Enclosed is an enacted copy of Agreement A4555R which was executed by the Santa Clara Valley 
Water District on October 20, 2021. Please retain the enclosed copy for your records and reference any 
future correspondence related to this contract with Agreement A4555R. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Agreement, please contact Kristen Yasukawa at 
(408) 630-2876 or kyasukawa@valleywater.org.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristen Yasukawa 
Supervising Program Administrator 
Civic Engagement Unit 
 
 
Enc.:  Agreement A4555R 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 317A67FF-9797-47F6-9C09-3BDCA1B76FE2



From: grants@valleywater.org
To: Anne Ferguson
Cc: Grants; Kristen Yasukawa
Subject: Valley Water Award Notification
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 8:07:46 PM
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